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To  : All parents                                                   TSPS/M24 -[24-25]/020                                                                                

Subject : State leave in the Academic calendar of AY 2024-25 

Date  : 7th May 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 

As per the Circular No: TSPS/M24-[24-25]/018 dated 5th May 2024 , Kindly note that Eid al-Adha 

holidays which is scheduled from June 16th to June 20th, 2024 and Eid al-Fitr from 30th of March 

2025 in the Academic calendar are estimated days and are officially determined in accordance 

with the state of Qatar. 

Please note that while these dates have been approved, they are subject to change based on 

any further directives from the Ministry of Education and Higher Education (MoEHE). 

Should there be any updates or changes regarding the holiday schedule, we will promptly inform 

you. 

Thank you for your attention and continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With warm regards,  

The Springfield Primary School. 
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